Brackbill, Robert

From: William Kilgour [wkilgour@choruscall.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 6:30 AM
To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: West Penn Allegheny

| am strongly in favor of Highmark acquiring West Penn
Allegheny.

This is a good thing and this entire region will benefit.
Thank you,

William Kilgour, Forest Hills



